President's Corner March 2020

| hope that everyone had a good Christmas and is having a Happy New Year, but now is the time
to get back to the business of club matters for the 2020 flying season. We are hoping to have a
productive year.

Our monthly meeting will be held at the Rostraver Municipal building this Friday at 7PM.

In case you are unaware, the club voted to start all meetings at 7PM for consistency whether they
are at the field or the municipal building.

Items to be discussed are,

1. March for Parks fundraiser will be held at Twin Lakes Park on Saturday March 21st.
2. Fabric runway installation.

3. New shelter.

4. Giant Scale Fly-in.

5. Emeritus Membership for John Millard.

Be sure to bring your winter project for Show and Tell.

I'm looking forward to seeing all of you,
Mike Eiben



